
 
 

12th. August, 2019 

 

 
Service changes in Asia – Europe trade 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

First and foremost, HMM would like to express its highest gratitude for your unwavering 

support and encouragement towards HMM. 

 

 

As part of HMM’s continuous efforts to broaden network coverage and improve service 

efficiency, HMM is pleased to announce that the company has decided to start to use the 

services in THE Alliance in “Asia – Europe trade lane” with the termination of its own AEX 

service.  

 

 

The existing 2M+H strategic cooperation will be maintained, so all current services will be 

fully operational without failure. 

 

 

Please refer to the below for further details. 

 

 

[AEX – the last voyage] 

 

 

[Commencing voyage on THE Alliance Loops] 

 
 

If you should have any questions, please contact our local HMM office. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Hyundai Merchant Marine Co., Ltd 

Loop Voyage No ETD Port Rotation

AEX Hyundai Confidence 579W PUS / 18th Aug.2019
Busan, Shanghai, Ningbo, Yantian, Singapore,

Rotterdam, Hamburg, Southampton

Loop Commencing VVD ETA Port Rotation

FE2 Al Dahna 009W PUS / 26th Aug.2019
Busan, Qingdao, Shanghai, Hong Kong, Yantian, Singapore,

Southampton, Hamburg, Rotterdam, Jebel Ali, Singapore, Busan

FE3 YM Wonderland 004W HKG / 30th Aug.2019
Hong Kong, Xiamen, Kaohsiung, Yantian,

Rotterdam, Hamburg, Antwerp, Le Havre, London-Gateway, Singapore, Hong Kong

FE4 Al Jmeliyah 010W NGB / 29th Aug.2019
Ningbo, Shanghai,

Le Havre, Rotterdam, Hamburg, Antwerp, Southampton, Yantian, Shanghai, Ningbo

FE5 ONE Columba 005W LCH / 30th Aug.2019
Laem Chabang, Cai Mep, Singapore, Colombo,

Rotterdam, Hamburg, Antwerp, Southampton, Jeddah, Colombo, Singapore, Laem Chabang


